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Comments: I am firmly against the proposed land exchange.  It is not an equal trade. They're trading lower

elevation elk and big game habitat for steep and rocky land at high elevation.

 

Giving up these public lands would be an insult to residents and people who want to come to Montana to enjoy

the outdoors and scenery. Allowing further privatization from the wealthy would be a disastrous outcome for

maintaining these lands and is something that should not be in their control.  

 

Access to the Crazy Mountains should remain as easy to access for the general public as possible and should

not be locked behind those who want to make everyone else's lives worse.  Recreation should never be in the

control of so few people for their own personal gain.  


